
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Graves, Lynda" <lynda.graves@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/29/2017 12:08:01 PM
Subject: FW: ENG - Memo to Mayor and Council - Metro Chilco Pump Station - May 26 2017

Attachments: ENG - Memo to Mayor and Council - Metro Chilco Pump Station - May 26 2017.docx
ATT00001.htm

He sent it on Friday night but didn’t copy the correspondence group.

From: Johnston, Sadhu 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 6:33 PM
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL
Subject: ENG - Memo to Mayor and Council - Metro Chilco Pump Station - May 26 2017

Good Evening Mayor and Councill,

Please see the attached memo from Jerry Dobrovolny providing information on a sewer overflow that is currently 
taking place:

• The Metro Vancouver owned and operated Chilco pumping station is down due to a BC Hydro outage 
at Stanley Park.

• This is causing a sewer overflow into the Burrard inlet

• The pumping station is located at the entrance of Stanley Park, and the submerged outfall is 
immediately north of Brockton Point.

• Metro Vancouver is following their emergency protocols, and has informed EMBC and is performing all 
necessary environmental monitoring.

• The overflow started at 2:37 PM, and is expected to end at between 6:00 and 7:00 PM this evening.

Best
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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City of Vancouver, Engineering Services 
Mailing Address: 320-507 West Broadway 
Vancouver, British Columbia V5Z 0B4 Canada 
tel: 3-1-1, Outside Vancouver 604.873.7000  fax: 604.873.7200 
website: vancouver.ca 

 
 

 

 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
Jerry Dobrovolny, P.Eng. 

City Engineer/General Manager 

  
 
   
   
 

MEMORAN DUM  May 26, 2017 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council 
 
CC: 

 
Sadhu Johnston, City Manager 
Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager 
Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk 
Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager’s Office 
Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications 
Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Katie Robb, Director, Communications, Mayor’s Office 
Naveen Girn, Director, Community Relations, Mayor’s Office 
Daniel Roberge, Director, Water & Sewer Green Infrastructure 
 

FROM: Jerry Dobrovolny, General Manager of Engineering Services 
  
SUBJECT: Metro Chilco Pump Station Sewer Overflow 
  
 
Metro Vancouver notified the City at 3:43pm this afternoon that their Chilco Pump Station located at the 
entrance of Stanley Park was down due to a power outage from BC Hydro.   
 
At 2:37pm this afternoon, Metro enacted their emergency response plan as the liquid waste started 
overflowing into the Burrard inlet through a submerged outfall immediately north of the station off Brockton 
Point.  Metro has informed EMBC and are performing all the necessary environmental monitoring. 
 
The Chilco station is a large station for Metro that roughly services the area north of Nelson, between Stanley 
Park and Burrard.   
 
Normal operations is expected to resume at 6:00pm today. 
 
Jerry W. Dobrovolny, P. Eng., MBA 
General Manager of Engineering Services 

(T)  604.873.7331 
(E)  jerry.dobrovolny@vancouver.ca 
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